- I. Welcome
- II. Pledge of Allegiance
- III. Minutes
 - a. Minutes Approved
- IV. Treasurer Report
 - a. \$32,322.19 \$347.60 in outstanding checks
 - b. Budget Amendments Motion Passed
 - c. Audit showed funds have not been used in fraudulent manner, books are substantially correct

V. Principal Report, Ms. Dunne

- a. Parent Teacher Conferences went well- were able to be held in person or virtually
- d. Holiday Boutique- Thank you to the PTA for a wonderful boutique, more time was allowed for each group to shop
- e. Winter Concert will be virtual again this year. Looking forward to the Spring Concert being in person.
- f. If changes are made to Covid protocols, you will hear from me and the district.
- g. Children are looking to Cookie fest/Ugly Sweater Day and Pajama Day the two days prior to Holiday Break.
- VII. Assistant Principal Report, Mr. Minerva
 - a. Cold weather is here, but we still want to get the children outside as much as possible. Please dress them accordingly.

VIII. Presidents Report, Karen Baker & Shannon Necci

- a. PTA Membership: Amy Ramnarine: Up to 439 members, Goal is 479. We're hoping to meet our goal by early next year.
- b. Access & Curriculum: Sharan Sokhey: Workshops for Parents will be offered in January
- c. Clothing Drive: drop-offs at both Jen Pevsner and Karen Baker's houses- successful so far. Extended to
- d. Reflections: 8 entries submitted, 7 advanced to State. If selected will go to Nationals. Winners announced in the spring.
- e. 12/23 is Cookie-Fest. Each child will get their own kit at lunch. Kits for allergy children will be labeled prominently.
- f. Amazon Smile: 108 have signed up. Next payout will be in February.
- g. 5th Grade Committee- Tumbler Sale has raised \$500, can still place orders.